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 Objection

Comments Road Junction at Northern end I am concerned about the numerous proposed developments in the
vicinity having a marked influence on the vehicle movements and the congestion on either side of the
proposed roundabout where the new road joins the existing A29 in Fontwell Ave. The closeness of the
junctions will cause delays and possible near collisions. More consideration also needs to be given to
horses and riders, cyclists and pedestrians. Surface water flooding Insufficient consideration has been
given to the surface water flooding and the effect on the existing roads and buildings. Environment A
number of the surveys appears to be scant. Overall comment It would appear that the proposal is in
effect a bypass for future development or even worse a spine road to enable more development on
both sides of it.
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